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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 trip, Monday 18th December 2017, Rollerworld, Derby. 
 
As part of our Christmas celebrations, we have organised a trip for Year 9 on Monday 18th 
December 2017. This will be to Derby Rollerworld. 
 
The cost of the trip will be subsidised by school. We ask for a contribution of £8.00 towards 
this. 
 
Pupils need to wear sensible clothes, bring a packed lunch/drinks and a small amount of 
spending money, if required, but will be responsible for keeping these safe. Children entitled 
to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.  
 
We will travel by coach. Children should be in school at the normal time and will return before 
the end of the school day. 
 
We are really looking forward to this. Please return your consent slip as soon as possible but 
no later than Friday 10th November 2017. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Kirkby on 01159291492. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Kirkby 
Head of Year 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please complete the attached Educational Visit consent form and return to school 
by Friday 10th November 2017 
 
Name of student………………………………………………..... Tutor …………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to go to the Year 9 trip to Rollerworld, Derby 
I enclose £8.00 as a contribution towards the cost of the trip. 
 
My child receives free school meals and I would like a packed lunch provided for them YES/NO 
(please circle) 
 
Email address……………………………………………… 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 
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